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City of Fort Lauderdale                 12-2328        
City Commission Agenda Item  

 
TO: Honorable Mayor & Members 
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM:    Lee Feldman, City Manager 

DATE:   November 6, 2012 
 
TITLE:     Motion to approve Change Order No. 3-Final with Walker Design & 

Construction Co. for Mills Pond Park Improvements - $3,562.42. 
 ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve Change Order No. 3-Final in the 
amount of $3,562.42 plus 17% engineering administration fees to add an item to Project 
11482 for the Mills Pond Park Improvements project.  
 
Background  
At the request of the City, the contractor supplied and installed 200 new clips for the 
field lighting.  This work was not in the original scope and could not be anticipated as 
some of the existing clips broke during the relamping of the existing field lighting. 
 
A cost savings was realized by performing this work at the time of the field lighting 
replacement by utilizing the bucket truck for both purposes.  These clips had to be 
replaced in order to have the fields operational.  This was emergency work that was 
required to accommodate the games schedule. 
 
This project is 100% complete. 
 
Resource Impact 

There is a fiscal impact to the City in the amount of $4,168.03.  This includes $3,562.42 

for additional services outlined in Change Order No. 3-Final for Mills Pond Park 
Improvements with Walker Design & Construction Co. and $605.61 for 17% engineering 
administration fees.   
 

Available        

 SUB    SUB   

FUND FUND FUND NAME INDEX # INDEX NAME OBJECT # SUBOBJECT NAME  AMOUNT  

331 1 

General 

Capital 

Projects P11482.331-6599 

Mills Pond Park 

Improvements 6599 Construction $4,168.03 

    TOTAL   $4,168.03  
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Attachment  
Exhibit 1 – Change Order No. 3-Final 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Prepared By: Mark S. Friedman, AIA, NCARB, Construction Manager 
Department Director: Albert J. Carbon, P.E. 
                    

 

 


